F. C. BANNON ATTORNEY AT LAW MANUFACTURERS BANK BUILDING LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS Dr. Forrest C. Allen Physical Education Department Lawrence, Kansas

October 25, 1938

Dear Dr. Allen:

On yesterday I was in your office and was sorry to have missed you. My mission is the usual one at this time of the year, basketball seats.

Will you please write me at your convenience advising when seats will go on sale and, if possible, lay aside for me two good season tickets well down in front, if possible, and if not, on the front row, then back about four or five rows where the incline starts.

With very best wishes to you and for the success of the basketball squad, I am

Very sincerely yours,

F! C. Bannon

FCB/MM